
DEPARTMENT OF H H & HUMAN SERVICES a 

Food and Drug Administration 
Rockville MD 20857 

April 17,2003 

Mr. Michael McGuffin, President 
American Herbal Products Association 
8484 Georgia Avenue, Suite 370 
Silver Spring, MD 208 10 

Dear Mr. McGuffin: 

Thank you for your letters to Secretary Tommy Thompson and Dr. McClellan 
concerning the citizen petition the American Herbal Products Association has 
filed with the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) on adverse event reporting 
for dietary supplements. 

Our Dockets Management Branch has received your original petition and 
assigned it docket number 03P-0109. We will make sure your letters to the 
Secretary and Dr. McClellan are added to the docket as FDA considers your 
petition. 

FDA Executive Secretariat 

cc: Dockets Management Branch (HFA-305) 


